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As we come to the end of 2022, I would like to thank all our families, staff, and children for everything 
you do for our wonderful school community. 

It has been a very busy couple of weeks with many joyful and memorable events. It was fantastic to 
take the children to watch a performance of Cinderella at the Bristol Hippodrome this week. The 

children enjoyed the colourful spectacle and festive humour.

Huge thanks to the PTA for funding this special treat for the children.  
We have lots of exciting events planned for the new year including a visit from the poet A.F. Harrold in 

January. Over the holiday, try to provide lots of opportunities for your child to read different things, 
maybe a spot of funny poetry, a gripping new novel, non-fiction, maps, joke books, comics, or 

magazines – there’s so much choice. 
Knowledge is a seed that grows when you read.

We look forward to seeing the children fully recharged and ready to learn on Wednesday 4th January 
2023.

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a happy new year!

Thank you to the PTA
The PTA have very kindly provided new dictionaries to replace the old ones that were 

falling apart.



Community Coffee Morning

We are very pleased to announce that the coffee morning raised an 
amazing £487.08 which will be donated to Ukraine Humanitarian 

Appeal.
A big thank you to all of Fox Class who made decorations, cakes, 

earrings, a wreath and a wooden reindeer and worked very hard all 
morning.



Celebration Assemblies
Congratulations to all the children who received certificates and awards this week.

Certificates  went to Sophie S, Penny T, Sebbie and all of Fox Class for their wonderful work at 
the coffee morning

Reading award to Elsie, Millie, Olivia and Sophie M
Trust awards to Thomas, Wren, Abigail and Lottie

The winners of the house point cup was Mendip House for terms 1 and 2

On the last day of term Hedgehog and Fox Class spent time together making crafts



St Michael's Church Compton Martin
Family Craft Morning
The Old School Room

Monday 19th December
10am -12 noon

Join us for a morning of crafts on a Christmas theme.
Refreshments included

£2 per child.
Advance booking please by contacting Helen Palmer

helen.combefarm@gmail.com

Diary Dates

3rd January – INSET day

4th January – children return to school

9th January – extra swimming session 

17th January- Squirrel Class trip to Bristol 
Museum

24th February – Years 5 & 6 to Lifeskills

19th April – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 to Field to Fork

23rd June – Class photographs 

Absent from school
Please ensure that you contact the 

school office if you need to let us know 
your child is unwell and won’t be 
attending school, if they have a 

sickness bug then they must stay off 
school for 48 hours after they were last 

sick.
Home Time changes

Please let school know if you are 
changing your home time arrangement, 
if you child is going home with a friend 

or being collected by somebody 
different.

Please do not send messages via class 
dojo as these messages may not be 

picked up during the day.
Thank you

office@ubley.school
Telephone 01761 462654

Safeguarding Children
If any parent or carer is concerned about a 

child’s welfare or wellbeing please contact Mr 
Harvey or Mrs Brown, who are the school’s 

Designated Safeguarding Leaders. 

Reception Class
Now Reception children have been 

in school for 2 terms and have 
gained lots of independence please 

can you encourage them to say 
goodbye to you in the playground 

and come into school on their own.
Thank you 
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